
Message 

From: HARVEY, Ian (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) [i.harvey@iiiS1 
Sent: 15/07/2016 11:28:37 
To: BREAREY, Stephen (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) [stephen.brearey@t 18S 

Millward Ruth (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) [ruthmillward@[._. l&S ._.1 
CC: JAYARAM, Ravi (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) [ravijayarqrnP1 I&S ; Powell Eirian 

Lloyd (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) [eirianlloyd.powellO -M-ARTYN, Anne 
(COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST)Ignne.._martynk. I&S KELLY, Alison (COUNTESS OF 
CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) [alison.kelly9CI&S 

Subject: RE: RCPCH Review 

Dear Steve 

I am also not in the habit of sending angry emails and I will, in recognition of the strain that everyone is under at the 
moment, resist the temptation now. I will however say that I am disappointed at the tone and some of the phrases of 
your email to Ruth which is, as I read it, simply a request for copies of existing reviews not a request to undertake fresh 
reviews or work. 

If you are going to get angry at anyone then aim it at me since it is I, having requested the invited review, who is 
responsible for needing this data. 

Regards 

/aft 
Ian Harvey 
Medical Director 
Countess of Chester Hospital NHS FT 

L._ ._._/ EA I" 
I/ 'I i.harveyg_ 18.-g 

From: Brearey Stephen (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Sent: 15 July 2016 12:11 
To: Millward Ruth (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Cc: Jayaram Ravi (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); Powell Eirian Lloyd (COUNTESS OF 
CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); Martyn Anne (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION 
TRUST); Harvey Ian (COUNTESS OF CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST); Kelly Alison (COUNTESS OF 
CHESTER HOSPITAL NHS FOUNDATION TRUST) 
Subject: RE: RCPCH Review 

Dear Ruth, 
You will know that all the reviews from June 15 onwards are covered and embedded in the thematic review or in 
individual review documents that I have sent you this year. I will look into the cases from 2010 to 2014 as soon as is 
possible, between all my clinic duties and without any of your help which hasn't been offered anyway. 

I have copied this email to others as I am completely underwhelmed by the support your department has provided this 
year. My concerns are shared by my colleagues and nursing staff on paediatrics, neonatology and obstetrics. 

To think the role of risk midwife was created without any discussion with paediatricians or consideration that she would 
have to cover neonatology is quite concerning. I also have concerns about Annemarie's competence — both Eirian and 
myself sat down with her at the beginning of her job to explain her role and our expectations, the most significant of 

INQ0006769_0001 


